
Diamond Peak wants to extend
special use permit
Diamond Peak Ski Area in Incline Village is seeking another
10-year special use permit from the U.S. Forest Service.

No significant improvements are located on the permitted land,
although grooming, hazard tree removal, and snowmaking are
allowed.

Comments are being sought on the draft decision memo. Only
those who provided comment during the original spring comment
period are eligible to comment now.

Comments will be taken until mid-December.

For more information, call (530) 543.2600.
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